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Commuter Car Park Program 

Leppington

Project update April 2021 

Construction progress on the new multi-storey car park at Leppington, March 2021 

 

Transport for NSW is delivering a multi-storey car park with approximately 1,000 additional parking spaces 

at Leppington Station to provide you with more convenient access to public transport and reduce 

congestion on our roads.  

The new multi-storey car park is expected to be open to customers in mid-2021. 

Progress update 

In March, concrete pours for levels two and three were completed 

and work began on level four. Fit-out for the new car park also 

commenced. Additional scaffolding was installed to higher levels 

to enable pouring the final level of the structure.   
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For more information call 1800 684 490 

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/leppington 

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

 

Upcoming construction work 

During April, the following work will occur on the new multi-storey car park: 

• Completion of level four and vertical walls  

• Structural steel installation will commence on the level four structure 

• Further fit-out and services work will commence on site  

Concrete vehicles will reduce in number as larger concrete pours are completed. Pedestrian and car 

access to the existing commuter car parks and station remain unaffected as construction vehicles 

continue to use the dedicated construction access driveway.  

Work hours 

To support the industry and continue the delivery of critical infrastructure, the NSW Government 

introduced new rules in 2020 allowing construction sites to operate extended hours on weekends. These 

rules have recently been extended until 31 March 2022.  

From Saturday 10 April, construction hours on a Saturday and Sunday will be extended from 7am – 6pm 

until project completion.  

 

There will be a break from construction over the Easter long weekend from Friday 2 April to Monday 5 

April. 

 

Keeping you up to date 

We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project updates.  More information is 

available on our website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/leppington.  If you would like to sign up to our 

project distribution list, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au and 

we will email you regular updates. 

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 

Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.  
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